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DEAR PARENTS & FRIENDS OF SPARK, 
The Memorial Day weekend provides us with occasion to remember the family members, friends and veterans who have 
gone before us. For my family, this is our second Memorial Day after the passing of Dad who was a WWII veteran. We 
remember and honor those who mean so much to us and have given us much more than we can express in mere words.  

THE WEEK AHEAD… 
As Monday is Memorial Day, we will have no classes on that day. The remainder of the week, Tuesday through Friday, will 
be regular class days so as not to lose additional class time this week.   

OUR END-OF-YEAR SCHEDULE… 
Our last day for the school year will be Wednesday, June 16th. The 16th is also the close of the fourth quarter. Dismissal 
will be at Noon. The morning will include various tasks for us all to do together to close down the classrooms for the 
summer. As there is a good amount of equipment and materials to be stored properly, it will be a good and enjoyable 
way for us all to bring the school year to an end. We will have pizza with the kids at 11:00 before sending everyone off for 
the summer. 

COMPLETING ASSIGNMENTS… 
This is a reminder for everyone to complete their assignments by June 16th. Incomplete grades are granted by the 
Director only for the most compelling of reasons. 

ELECTIVES FOR YEAR 3 STUDENTS… 
Some questions have arisen regarding the elective choices available to our students for next year. As this is new territory 
for both Spark and MCC, it is the first time that the Spark and MCC schedules are interconnecting so closely. There are 
many choices available to our students as they go through their third and fourth years with us. We will be holding an 
information session for our current Year 2 families Thursday evening, June 3nd, at 6:30pm. A Zoom link will be sent out 
that morning to facilitate your attendance.  

VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE… 
Our next Virtual Open House will be taking place on Thursday, June 24th, at 6:30. Please let potential Spark families 
know that the Zoom link for our open house can be found on the Spark Calendar.  

PHOTOS… 
Our picture this week are from our outdoor activities on Wednesday as we took advantage of the good weather for 
physical activity and fun! 

Sincerely, 

Denis Mailloux 

Director 
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